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Cyberbullying
To mark the end of Anti-Bullying Week, it is worth taking a
moment to consider our children’s use of online platforms
and our awareness of ‘cyberbullying’. This involves using
digital devices to send, post or share negative or harmful
information about someone else. Around 20% of children in
England, aged 10 to 15, experience online bullying
behaviours, which highlights the importance of checking
our children’s sites, monitoring their browsing history and
encouraging them to report anything that makes them
uncomfortable.

Techmas Presents: Parent Drop-In
As the festive season approaches, we are mindful that our
children may be lucky enough to receive electronic devices
for Christmas. With this in mind, we are pleased to offer a
parent drop in session to support the setting up of online
devices and ensure that this is done as safely as possible.
We have a range of helpful guides and advice and will also
be on hand for any questions that you may have. This will be
held between 3:30 and 4:00 afterschool on Monday 11th
and Tuesday 12th December in Eagle classroom (door 16).
If you have any other questions, please feel free to let Miss
Arnett know, either in person or by emailing the school office.
Thank you for your continued support.
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